
Winter Coat Drive at NHS 
2017-2018 

Share the Warmth!!! 

*Do you have gently used winter coat that could use a new home?   
**Please consider donating clean items in the bin labeled Coat Drive 
in the NHS Main Lobby. 
***This Community partnership is coordinated by  NHS Student 
Government and members to benefit The Clothes Closet. 
  

 

 

	

TOGETHER	LET’S	WARM	OUR	
COMMUNITY	THIS	WINTER!!!	

	
CLOTHING	NEEDS:	
Coats,	snow	pants,	and			boots…these	items	will	make	a	
difference!		Thank	you!	
*****Student Government will be dropping off throughout November and 
December at the St. Vincent de Paul building on Lafayette Road  starting 
on November 15th. Winter clothing may be available for pick up 
starting December 12th.	


